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Evers urges Congress to reject proposed cuts in education budget 
 

MADISON — State Superintendent Tony Evers issued a statement today opposing massive cuts to federal education 

funding contained in news reports on the proposed budget from President Donald Trump and U.S. Department of 

Education Secretary Betsy DeVos. 

 

“Educational opportunities for Wisconsin students would be deeply damaged by the President and Secretary DeVos’ 

proposed budget. Using federal funds to compel state policies runs directly counter to recent bipartisan efforts to put 

states back into control over education policy. 

 “As it stands, the proposal also seeks to benefit students attending private schools, while drastically cutting 

back funding for public schools. Deep cuts to public library and after-school program funding would put additional 

strain on the students and families who rely on this support to succeed. From career and technical education to gifted 

and talented, these cuts would hurt Wisconsin students and undermine college affordability.  

 “I urge Congress to reject these proposals and continue investing in our students and educators.” 
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